
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly bulletin                                          5th May 2023 

From The President 

 

A very good evening to all members. 
 
Here we are on the eve of a very big weekend for Dromana Bowls Club. I look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible at tomorrow night's Presentation Night, followed by the AGM on Saturday. 
I hope everyone has done their homework in reading the article I sent you on synthetic greens and 
issues relating to their replacement; it is very important that you have some basic knowledge of all 
the alternative surfaces before voting on this very important matter. 
 
Hopefully by now you will have received your electronic copy of the Annual Report through your 
email system, please note there will also be hard copies of this report available for your perusal on 
Saturday. Many thanks to Phil, Val and Di who spent many hours yesterday collating and compiling 
these hard copies, we should have plenty to go around should people be unable to print up their 
own copy. 
 
This week I am presenting to you some fashion samples, as seen in the accompanying photos 
modelled by Peter, Di and Carmel. We are introducing a new line of club dress shirts, with 
monogram, which can be worn equally comfortably at club functions or on the greens during social 
events. Samples will be available for you to look at and try on at the club tomorrow night, as part of 
our Presentation Night activities.  The club favours the navy-blue colour with white trim, while 
Peter's white shirt as shown is only to give an indication of style and fit. At this stage prices are 
likely to be around $35 for Ladies and $40 for Men. There will be an order sheet available 
tomorrow night, with Di and Amelia on hand to help you out. Please support this initiative, club 
shirts have proven to be a very popular item in the past, and those of us who have purchased them 
previously consider them to have been a very good buy, and most appropriate in a number of 
fashion forums! Please note that the sizes shown are a little on the small size, so you might need 
to try on and order with this in mind. 
 
Peter is wearing a small size navy blue shirt, and a large size white sample. Di is wearing a Size 
14, while Carmel is wearing a size 18.  Payment for shirts to be made by May 26th.  
 
Until next week, with a new Board in place and a new year about to start 
in our bowling calendar, I look forward to seeing you soon. Regards, Peter. 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Social Bowls    

 

MONDAY   

 

Open Nominated Triples arrive early for a 10.30 am start.   

List in Match Committee window. 

Contact: Phil Gannon:   0405 773 858 
 

THURSDAY   

 

Club Selected – arrive early for a 10.30am start.   

List in Match Committee window. 

Contact: Chris Bowen:  0418 557 574 

 

SATURDAY 

 
Club Selected - arrive early for a 10.30 am start. 
List in Match Committee Window 
Contact: Phil Gannon: 0405 773 858 
 
Thanks  
Phil Gannon 

 

INDOOR BOWLS 

 
Indoor will commence straight after we've had the AGM, so we'll begin on 
Wednesday 10th May. 
 
The afternoon session will start at 1.00 so please be there by 12.45. 
The evening session starts at 7.00 (arrive by 6.45). 
 
You only need soft soled, flat shoes. Bowls and tuition supplied. Lists will go up in a couple of weeks.  
 
Any enquiries please contact Di 0417 397 138 

  

 



 
 
 

NOMINATIONS FOR SELECTORS 

   
 
 
 
 
 
A list for nominations of selectors for 2023/24 pennant season for both Midweek and Saturday is in match 
committee window alongside pennant playing list.  
Please give being a selector your consideration, you will be informed and supported with your decision 
 
Carmel Rowe....Bowls director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Anyone wishing to obtain a proxy vote for the AGM can do so by either 

contacting myself or any other Board member.                                                                                                      

Your voice is important! 

  

Barbara Flather is in Peninsula Private following surgery. 

Pearl Skinner is in St John of God for respite. 

David Ferguson has been unwell and in Frankston Hospital. 

Best wishes to those that have had Covid – Hope all of you have recovered. 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 

37th Annual General Meeting 

of Dromana Bowls Club Inc. 

will be held in the Clubrooms, at Dromana Bowls Club, 

Stawell Street, Dromana on Saturday 6th May 2023, at 10a.m 

Please note that members of all categories are invited to attend this 

meeting. Social Plus members are entitled to vote. 

 Social members are not entitled to vote under the terms of the 

Constitution but are encouraged to contribute to the meeting. 

 



 

 

Social and Funding Raising News 

 

 
 

Music Makers – Sunday 21st May   

 

 

 
 

 

 

Bookings are starting to come in so if you are wanting to attend get your name down ASAP and please 

make your payment into the Bendigo bank DBC Social Account. See the flyer for details. A number of 

club members have seen Brendan Scott perform in the past and have given 

glowing reviews of his talents so don’t miss out on a great afternoon. 

See you at the club 

Michele Castles 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Brendan Scott 

Brendan Scott is an accomplished and experienced performer who 

has been part of the Australian entertainment industry ever since his 

stage debut at age 4. He’s a radio regular and has appeared for 

country music audiences at many venues. In his diverse act, 

Brendan sings, as well as playing piano, guitar, saxophone, banjo, 

and fiddle. 

 

As many of you will have seen by now - the donated goods 

have been sorted by he committee and there are two tables set 

up with items ready for purchase. The “Help yourself and 

make a donation” and the “Make an offer”. Please have a 

look through the items and make your choice. 
 

 

  



Visit our website for information on board meetings, games, pennant teams and ladders. 
 

Browse our new Club History Archive  

And check out our Sponsors details. 
 

 

Photos for the Newsletter or Club records:                           Reports and items for the Newsletter 

photos@dromanabowlsclub.com.au          newsletter@dromanabowlsclub.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY EVENINGS 

Lucky Member Number Draw 

Raffles and Good Company!!!! 

 

. 

 

See you all at the Club 

Donna 
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